
 
Grove House Primary School, Myers Lane, Bradford, BD2 4ED 

Telephone:  (01274) 636921 Email: office@grovehouseprimary.co.uk 

 

12th January 2024 

 
Fundraising Events  

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
During today's coffee morning, we discussed with parents’ ways that we can raise money across the school 
year. We are currently working on enhancing our playtime and lunchtime offer and money raised over the 
year will support this.  
 
We have started to create an events overview for the next year and wanted to share some dates with you:  

 

 Spring 1  
Thursday 4th 

January - Thursday 
8th February 

Spring 2 
Monday 19th 

February - Friday 
22nd March 

Summer 1  
Monday 8th April - 
Thursday 23rd May 

Summer 2  
Monday 3rd June - 
Thursday 18th July 

In school   Easter Raffle  
Drawn on Friday 

22nd March  
£1 strip of tickets  

 
(Donations needed) 

World Baking Day  
Friday 17th May  

 
Families to create 

celebration themed 
cakes and cupcakes 

that we will sell 
after school  
£1 per slice/ 

cupcake 

 

After school  Valentines Disco  
Thursday 8th 

February  
4-5 EY/ KS1  

5:15pm - 6:15pm 
KS2 

 
£2 a ticket & Tuck 
shop  
50p sweets, 50p 

Bangers and Bingo  
Wednesday 28th 

February  
3:30pm - 4:30pm  

 
 
 

£4.50 per ticket 
including a hot dog 

and childcare  

Mehndi night  
Monday 8th April  
3:30pm - 5:00pm  

 
£3 Mehndi  

 
Eid Celebration  
Friday 12th April  
Asian food stalls 

after school  

Summer Fayre  
Friday 5th July  

4:00pm - 6:00pm 
 
 
 

£2 a adult ticket 
£1 a child ticket  



 
Grove House Primary School, Myers Lane, Bradford, BD2 4ED 

Telephone:  (01274) 636921 Email: office@grovehouseprimary.co.uk 

drinks, 50p crisps 
and toys  

 

Our first event will be a disco on Thursday 8th February. There will be 2 slots:  

- Nursery, Reception Y1 and Y2 - 4:00pm - 5:00pm 

- Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 - 5:15pm - 6:15pm 

 

Tickets will cost £2 per child and will be on sale from Wednesday 17th January until Friday 2nd February from the 

main office. We will also have a tuck shop at the disco selling sweets, crisps, drinks and small toys.  

 

We are also collecting donations for the Easter raffle - you could donate toys, smellies, vouchers, chocolate, easter 

eggs, events. Tickets will be sold for £1 a strip.  

 
      
Yours sincerely 

 N.Wade    
        Miss N Wade 
        Deputy Headteacher 
 
 


